

April 14, 2023

Hello residents of LaSalle,

The waterfront in LaSalle has a new name, LaSalle Landing. The process to name the 60-acre development along the Detroit River began in the fall of 2022. The name was decided by Council at the April 11 Regular Meeting of Council. Having a name to distinguish this area gives us the ability to brand the waterfront. When I look at the word 'landing', its where we started, where we began. My hope is that the waterfront brings people in, to land in LaSalle. I invite you to visit www.lasalle.ca/waterfront to view the full project and check back as the LaSalle Landing project develops.

Top 100 Festivals and Events Award

LaSalle Council and administration were honoured to accept the Top 100 Festivals and Events award at the Regular meeting of Council earlier this week. A huge congratulations to our team, and thank you to Darren Winger from the Ministry of Tourism, Culture, and Sports who presented the

award to the Town on behalf of Festivals and Events Ontario. This event would not be possible without the collaboration from all departments within the Town, so great job, Team LaSalle!

Explore the LaSalle Trails

It is going to be a beautiful weekend for venturing out on the LaSalle Trails! Visit www.lasalle.ca/trails for a trail map.

LaSalle Spring Fling

Join us on Saturday, April 22 from 10:00 am to 3:00 pm at the Event Centre, 970 Front Road, for this free event! Entertainment includes exciting busker-style fun by Kobbler Jay and other circusstyle street performers. Visit www.lasalle.ca/springfling for a full list of entertainment and other fun activities.

Mondays with the Mayor

Ask your questions and share your ideas with me in-person at the LaSalle Civic Centre on April 24 between 9:00 am and 11:00 am. No appointment needed.

Not available on this date? Make an appointment for a different date and time by completing the online form at www.lasalle.ca/mayor

Water Bills and Property Taxes

Town of LaSalle quarterly water bills were mailed at the beginning of this month and are due on Friday, April 28. Interim property tax bills were mailed in February and the second installment is also due on the same date. Many payment options are available and can be found on our website at www.lasalle.ca/waterbilling and www.lasalle.ca/taxes

News

Visit and subscribe to the Town of LaSalle News page to receive the latest Town related news and event information right to your email inbox. www.lasalle.ca/news

Mayor Crystal Meloche